DLIS (Directory Listing Inquiry System) URL Change
CenturyLink is providing information associated with the following system change.  
Effective April 18, 2020, CenturyLink will be updating the non-vanity url associated with the access to DLIS. If you currently use the vanity url as published in the DLIS User Guide (www.centurylink.com/DLIS) to log into DLIS there is no impact as this url is not changing.  There is no change in the DLIS User Guide documentation.
However, if you use the non-vanity url it will change on April 18, 2020 at 10pm MTN as follows:
· Current non-vanity url: https://kai04.centurylink.com/dlis/login.aspx?rid=dlis
· [bookmark: _GoBack]New non-vanity url: http://dnp03.centurylink.com/dlis/login.aspx

